School Notes...

Miss Sorvik of Lake Park, Minnesota, visited the upper grades Friday.

The English II class has finished Arnold's "Sohreb and Rustum" and are now studying George Elliot's "Silas Marner."

Friday after school, the pupils of the grammar grades enjoyed a candy feast. It surely was good.

The second grade is studying "The Dutch Lullaby" by Eugene Field, while the third grade memorized "October's Bright Blue Weather."

Clifford Shaw was absent on Tuesday of last week on account of illhess.

There were thirty-one pupils neither absent nor tardy in the primary room during the first month of school. Forty-one were present every day.

Evelyn Rorvig visited school Monday afternoon.

Each pupil in the fifth and sixth grades has been presented with a card "I will be honorable."

Miss Norman's pupils enjoyed a half holiday Friday afternoon. There was perfect attendance in the intermediate grades during the month of September with the exception of six cases of tardiness.